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September 12, 2017 

Japan Petroleum Exploration Co., Ltd. (JAPEX) 
 
 

JAPEX Donates for the Hurricane Harvey Relief Efforts (Notification) 
 
 
  Japan Petroleum Exploration Co., Ltd. (JAPEX) extends our deepest sympathies to all those 
affected by the hurricane Harvey which struck the United States in August, 2017. 
 
 As our support for relief and recovery in the affected area, JAPEX decided to donate 40,000 dollars 
to the American Red Cross via Japex (U.S.) Corp., our consolidated subsidiary in the United States 
participating in the shale oil development project at Eagle Ford, Texas. 
 
  We as JAPEX group hope that the area impacted by the hurricane will be back to normal as soon 
as possible. 
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